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The Permanent Delegation of the Republic of Armenia to the Organization for Security
and Cooperation in Europe presents its compliments to the International Secretariat of
the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly, and has the honour to transmit the attached copy
of the letter and its unofficial translation from H.E. Mr. Ararat Mirzoyan, President of
the National Assembly of the Republic of Armenia, addressed to H.E. Mr. Peter Lord
Bowness, President of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly, regarding the early
parliamentary elections preliminary scheduled on June 20, 2021.

The Permanent Delegation would be grateful if this letter could be forwarded to its
highest destination.

The Permanent Delegation of the Republic of Armenia to the OSCE avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the International Secretariat of the OSCE Parliamentary
Assembly the assurances of its highest consideration. ﬁf /‘f
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Qbnn Ghpuquiignipnil,

Sknkjugimyd td kg, np junphppupuind Gkplujugus  punupulub
bpwlghwtbtph  htnn  Jjuyugws pubwpynudubph wppymipnid dknp L phpybkg
twhbwliult  hwdwdwjimpmt’  2021p.  hmuhup  20-ht Zwjwuwnwbh
Zwupuy bwnntpjniund wtiglughty wpuwhbpp hunphppupwbwljut
plwnpnipnibtbp:

22 opkugpmipjudp uwhdwidws Jupgny phnpmpnititph whghugdwh
Uwuhtt wwownnbwlwh hwpnwpupmpjuip Jhwenpnh 2bq mnndus hd hpubpl
wpunuwhbpe unphppupwbwlubt punpnipniubtpht ghunppuljut wnwpkjnipyudp
U2  nphppupwiwlut  dkhwdnpnyh dwubwlgmpjut  Jhpupbpyuy:
Uhwdwiwiwy, kpwjunwywpn §jhikip 2bp wewlgniput hwdwp httwpwnphtu
ubnd  dundjtnubpnud  GUZW/JUDPQY  Ywphpubph quwhundwt  wpwpkjnipmniu
Zuyuunwt mupytne gnpénud:

Juunwh &, np punpmpmubbpp jubghkt wquu, wppup, putuwighl
Juuyugnigk Zujuuwnwiniy dnnnyprujupulu gnpdplpwgutph
wilppobjhmpniip,  htyl,  wbpompnm  Jhwbqkgih  ndbnp m Yhbunchud
'dnrlnqpr}mdLulpuﬂlulh htnhinmunttph U hwljwlphrubph gnpdnit  hwdwluwpgh
Juyugdwp:

Cunmittp  putppbd, QEpn  YEpuquignipymi,  hwpquiiugu  junphb

hwjwunhpp:
)
g 8.V
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Unofficial translation

H.E. MR. PETER LORD BOWNESS
PRESIDENT OF THE OSCE PARLIAMENTARY ASSEMBLY

Excellency,

I would like to inform you that with the consent of the parliamentary factions
early parliamentary elections in the Republic of Armenia are preliminary scheduled
to take place on June 20, 2021.

Once the official announcement regarding the early elections is made, I shall
issue an invitation to the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly to send an observation
mission. In the meantime, we kindly ask for your support in sending the
OSCE/ODIHR Needs Assessment Mission to Armenia within shortest possible time.

It is my strong belief that we will hold free, fair and transparent elections that
will testify the irreversibility of the democratization process in Armenia, leading to
the consolidation of strong and vibrant democratic institutions, as well as of the
effective system of checks and balances.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

ARARAT MIRZOYAN



